
From: Takumi Jinmon  
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2017 11:20 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon  
Subject: Appeal #ZBA17-002; 3500 Washtenaw Avenue 
 
Dear Jon, 
 
I am Takumi Jinmon, resident of 2309 Yost Blvd. 
 
I can't attend the public hearing for Appeal #ZBA17-002 on Wednesday, February 22, 
2017 but would like to make a comment. 
 
I only oppose if there are any safety concerns by building this sign near the road. 
For example, if it becomes a blind spot and increase chance of traffic accidents. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Takumi Jinmon 
 
2309 Yost Blvd 
 


